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Dear Harrison Families: 

 

Just a reminder that Harrison School’s, Basket Bonanza, will 

be held on March 26, 2015 at the Hanover Manor.  Not 

only is this a fun night out, but it is Harrison’s biggest fundraiser. 

Last year we gave Harrison back close to $20,000 which was 

raised at this event.  This money goes directly back to our kids and 

helps support such things as technology in the classroom and student 

programs and activities.  



 

Each grade will have a basket at Basket Bonanza. We would 

appreciate it if you would please consider contributing a small cash 

donation (such as $5, $10, $15 or even $20) or purchase an 

accessory to accent this grade gift. 

 

This year’s grade gifts are: 

 

• Kindergarten - Kindle Voyage (accessories: Amazon gift 

card, cover, charger, stand) 

• 1st Grade - iPod Touch (accessories: iTunes GC,case, 

headphones, speakers) 

• 2nd Grade - Microsoft Surface Tablet (accessories: 

case,click in keyboard, wireless mouse, car charger) 

• 3rd Grade- Beats by Dr. Dre (accessories: iTunes Gift 

card) 



• 4th Grade- iPad mini(accessories:iTunes GC,Case, 

keyboard) 

• 5th Grade - Nikon Digital Camera(accessories: case, SD 

Card, Gift Card to Snapfish) 

 

Accessory donations can be dropped at Rhonda Friedman’s house 

(just leave on the front porch with your name and Child’s grade) 

by Monday, February 9th- 46 Melrose Drive. Any 

questions, please contact Rhonda Friedman at 

Friedman467@verizon.net.  

 

Thank you for your support!!!   

Cash donations can be sent to the PTA Mailbox Att: 

BB Class Donations.  

 

 

 

 

Student/Family 

Name:___________________________

__________ 

 


